
 

REF:  SAF/tlb                                                                                                               

 

Monday 11th July 2022                                                                                                                      

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we are approaching the end of this academic year, I am writing to you with some end of 

term updates.  Our last day of the summer term is Friday 22nd July, when your child completes 

their Activity Week events at 3.00pm. Buses have been arranged to collect students at this time 

as usual.  

 

We would like to thank and congratulate all of our students for a great end to this academic 

year. Not only has everyone been working hard, but we have enjoyed experiencing sports day 

and sporting events, a summer music concert and Year 11 and 13 leavers’ celebrations once 

more. 

 

This week, we are looking forward to KS3 and KS4 Awards Evenings and next week the whole 

school will be involved in Activities Week and Work Experience. 

 

Keeping in touch 

During the summer holidays the Quay office will be open to parents, Monday →  Friday, between 

9am and 11am.  Alternatively, please call 01637 872080 or email enquiries@tretherras.net.  

 

Uniform 

We are proud that Tretherras students look smart and display positive attitudes towards their 

learning and school life.  We ask that you continue to work with us to maintain these high 

standards.  Before buying new uniform over the summer holidays can we please refer you to our 

website page NT Uniform - (tretherras.net)  where you can find all the relevant information you 

require.  

 

We are grateful to all parents and carers who donate uniform items, and these are available to 

you free of charge. If you need any additional support with providing uniform or PE kit for your 

son or daughter, please get it touch with their Head of Year, as we are able to help.  

 

Staff farewells 

This term we say goodbye to staff who are leaving us for pastures new. Mr Nicholls leaves us to 

teach abroad, Miss Firmston and Miss Whitlock are going travelling, and Mr Knight, Miss Kim and 

Mrs Nicholas are leaving the teaching profession to try something new: we wish them every 

happiness for the future. Mr Franz, Mrs King, Miss Stephens and Mrs Stivey are leaving us to work 

in other Cornish schools and we will miss them but wish them every success. Miss Atherton and 

Mrs Morris in our Learning Support team are retiring after 22 and 24 years of service to the school 

respectively and we are very grateful to them for their support and care for generations of 

students over the years. 

mailto:enquiries@tretherras.net
https://tretherras.net/nt-uniform/


 

 

September start 

We are excited about coming back to school in September and hope for a more settled 

academic year ahead. The first day of the autumn term for all students is Monday 5th September, 

which will begin with induction events so that the school is ‘NT ready.’ Please do contact us if 

you or your child experience any anxieties at all: we are here to help and we have systems and 

people in place to support everyone.  

 

 

Thank You 

I would like to thank all of our parents and carers for your support during the past year. Thank you 

for your commitment to working in partnership with us, and your constructive and positive 

feedback. Thank you to those of you who have taken the time to email our staff; your kind words 

always help to keep morale high across the school. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a relaxing and enjoyable summer break.  

Thank you for all you do to support the staff and students at Newquay Tretherras. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

MRS S FAIRBAIRN 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


